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Comments: I do not think a mountain rollercoaster is in the best interest of the people of ABQ and most of all the

environment. This will increase traffic and could upset the wildlife and plants in the area. I am not sure the Pueblo

was consulted in this and I can imagine they oppose this idea as well. 


